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Psychophysical studies were conducted on a
heterogeneous group of 12 patients using,the
Cochlear lNucleu,s cochlear implant. These patients became
profoundly deaf eaily in life, prior to the full '
development of auditory and speech 'skills. The aim of the
studies was to determine whether the basi~ hearing skills
of these patients differ from those of patients who became
deaf later in life. The mean age of, the patients at
,confirm~tion of the profound hearing loss was 22.3 months

(range 6 to 45 months). The mean age ~t th~ time of
implantation ~as 14.8 y~ars (range 5 to 24 years). The
cause of deafness was mepingitis for 7 patients, congenital
Usher's syndrome for 3 patients and congenital unknown for
2 patients. ,

The results 'for the discrimination of intensity, and
temporal patt~rns for most patients were similar to
findings for postlingual ,adult implant patients and
normally hearing subjects. ,The mean current level

'difference limen was 6.8% of the dynamic range (range 2.3%
to 14.4%). The mean gap detection threshold was 15.9 ms
(range ,1 to 95 ~s) and tHe mean dur~tion difference limen
~a~ 14.9:~s (range 3to 40 ms) for a standard of 30 ms.

The results for the discrimination of pulse rate for
most patients were similar to findings for postlirigual
adult implant patients. The poorest performance was '
recorded for three patients whose cause of 'deafness was
Usher'~ syndrome. The mean difference limens at 100 and 200
pps were 20.8% (range 4.0% to 51.0%) and 39.8% (range 15.5%
to 105.0%), respectively. '

Not all patients were able to successfully discriminate
electrodes. Two from a group of four patients were able to
successfully,discriminate electrode :trajectories with a
falling pitch from trajectories with a rising pitch. The
number of electrodes in the trajectories which these two
patients successfu11~ discriminated was from 2 to 10
electrodes. For the other two patients, one was able to
discriminate trajectories with 8 to 16 electrodes, but not
4 to 6 electrodes, while the other was unable to
discriminate any trajectories with 4 to 10 electrodes. One
patient who has been extensively evaluated was able to
discriminate electrodes ,separated by 8 to 10 electrodes,
but not 2 to 4 electrodes, usin~ procedures that minimized
the effects of loudness on performance. This level of
performance was recorded for the mid and basal regions of
the e1ectrbde array. However, for the apical region, the
patient was unable to discriminate electrodes separated by
4 to 10 electrodes. These studies on electrode
discrimination are Gontinuing.
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